CITY OF PORT ALBERNI

PUBLIC NOTICE

(May 20, 2025)

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE COUNCIL MEETING
(CANCELLED)

Please be advised that the Committee of the Whole Council
meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 20, 2025 has been
cancelled.
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Corporate Officer

e-mail: david.wiwchar@)jpbg.ca
ShawSpotlightPortAlberni@sjrb.ca
editor@albernivalleynews.com
publisher@albernivalleynews.com
elena.rardon@albernivalleynews.com
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